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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   
December 5, 2022  

 
UPDATE: DELAY IN ROLLOUT OF ENHANCEMENTS TO 

LACOURTCONNECT DUE TO HOLIDAYS  
 

The anticipated rollout of enhancements and new features to LACourtConnect (LACC) for probate in 

December and for civil, family law and traffic in early 2023 has been delayed due to the holidays.  

The registration window to appear remotely through LACC in probate, civil (including small claims 

and unlawful detainer cases), family law and traffic matters will remain 14 days in advance of the 

hearing.  

More detailed information about the new anticipated launch date, user tips and training guides will be 

provided in a subsequent notice. 
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